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Hiromi Fujita, Chairman of the “Kengo Kuma & Higashikawa" KAGU Design 

Competition Executive Committee  

 

 

The 1st  Annual "Kengo Kuma & Higashikawa" KAGU Design Competition 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, we hope you are enjoying the beautiful season and weather.  

We are pleased to announce that Higashikawa, the "Town of Photography" in 

Hokkaido, will hold a furniture design competition for students in collaboration 

with world-renowned architect Kengo Kuma as detailed below. 

 We would like to invite your students who are working in Design or 

Manufacturing to participate in this competition.  

 

Sincerely yours.  

 

Details:  

 

1. Theme: Wooden Chair Designs 

2. Deadline for pre-registration: February 27, 2021 at  noon (JST) 

3. Submission period: March 25, 2021 - March 31, 2021 at noon (JST) 

4. Final Judging and Award Ceremony held on Saturday, June 26, 2021 in  

Higashikawa, Kamikawa-gun, Hokkaido, Japan 

 

Please refer to the enclosed KAGU Design Competition Guidelines for details.  
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